
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

Friday 8th March 2024 
 
 
 

Music Lessons 2024-2025 Expressions of Interest 
 

 
Dear Parents/carers, 
 
Our school is working in partnership with Bolton Music Service to offer your child the opportunity to take up a musical 
instrument or, if they are already learning, to continue with these lessons next academic year (2024/2025).   
In our school tuition is available for guitar and violin (Year 3 – Year 6) and ukulele (Year 1-Year 3) 
 
If your child would like to have tuition, we ask for a payment of £6.00 per lesson (£204 for the year). This will be 
payable in advance on-line at the beginning of each half term (£34 per half term).   Unfortunately, there will be no 
refund for missed lessons i.e. sickness or holidays taken in term time. If the lessons are not paid in advance your child 
will not be able to have their lesson.  If there is a school trip, school event or school closure on the same day as the 
lesson we will endeavour to arrange a catch-up lesson at another time. If this is not possible, a refund will be issued. 
 
The lessons will take place during school time and on a weekly basis.  Your child can start the lessons as soon as they 
have their chosen instrument (start date to be confirmed). 
 
Violins (Year 3 – 6 only) 
 
You can purchase your own instrument or alternatively Bolton Music Service operates a hire scheme.  This scheme is 
highly subsidised.  Please contact Bolton Music Service to arrange this on 01204 333533 and for any further 
information.  
 
Guitars (Year 3-6 only)  & Ukulele (Year 1 – 3 Only) 
 
Bolton Music Service do not have guitars or ukuleles on the hire scheme as they can be bought at very reasonable 
prices from music shops.   
 
Please can you complete the electronic form, which will be sent home, to register your child for these weekly music 
lessons. Completed forms need to be returned electronically by Friday 19th April. Please note, after the 19th April, we 
will require a £5 deposit to secure their lesson. This will be added to ParentPay and deducted from the first term’s 
music fee in September. A text will be sent when this payment is available to pay. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr J Graves 
Headteacher 


